
Music events
St Mark’s offers a range of special musical events throughout the 
year. You can also enjoy beautiful music each week during one of our 
regular Sunday services.  Our next Organ Recital will be held on 
26 May 2024 at 3pm, with Samuel Giddy as our organist.

Our next Choral Evensong (Evening Prayer) services will be held at 
3pm on 23 June 2024. You can find the details here. We encourage 
anyone who values the services contained in the 1662 Book of 
Common Prayer to attend and enjoy this musical treat and time of 
reflection.

Our next Choir Concert will be held on Sunday 24 November 2024 at
2pm. You can find more information here.

Our next Organ Recital will be held in 26 May 2024 at 3pm, with 
Samuel Giddy as our organist.

For details about our regular Sunday services click here.

The St Mark’s Bell Ringers also contribute to our services at St Mark’s. 
For more information click here.

http://stmarksdp.org/app/uploads/June-Choral-Evensong.pdf
https://stmarksdp.org/whats-on/
https://stmarksdp.org/sunday-services/
https://stmarksdp.org/ministries/bellringers/

